CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC.

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6
Phone: 519-621-8405, Ext. 2355 Fax: 519-621-0383

January 11, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 26" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.

2014 Cost of Service Rate Application
Confirmation of Application

Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. (“CND”) appears on the Ontario Energy
Board’s December 11, 2012 letter which identifies distributors scheduled to have their
rates rebased for 2014,

CND confirms that it intends to file as per the letter, under the new Fourth Generation
Incentive Rate-setting method, for rates effective May 1, 2014. As such it is intended
that a complete single year 2014 cost of service application will be submitted by October
1, 2013.

Furthermore, CND would like to schedule a meeting during the month of March 2013

with the Board staff case manager and with Intervenors, to discuss at a high level, the
draft issues that are anticipated to form an integral part of the Rate Application. CND
would be prepared to pay the costs of those attending the pre-application meeting.

Sincerely,

CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC.

lan Miles
President and CEQO

C. Intervenors of Record (Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition, School Energy
Coalition, Energy Probe), Bruce Bacon (BLG)



